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Rainbow Airbridge Trust
P O Box 898
CRAMERVIEW
2060

RE: Many Thanks for donations brought to Ficksburg

Dear Mike, Ernie & other pilots

On behalf of Angel’s Home & the Sunbeam Kids Foundation we would like to thank you most sincerely for the latest consignment of donations brought to Ficksburg. Please also convey our thanks to your sponsors.

The food will be used to supplement what Angel’s Home & the Sunshine Organisation has and the rest will be used for the David’s Place kids & their soup kitchen that will be supplying meals to the needy schools in Ficksburg. We will also be supplying our local AIDS hospice (Gethsemane) with Nutren Mague as we feel they have the biggest need for this. For the soup kitchen to get started we are just waiting for the Imperani Park Retirement complex to have their new kitchen installed then we will have their stove to start cooking! We’ll keep you updated & send you photographs of projects as they happen. 

Wishing you safe travels, generous donations, and enormous satisfaction in the wonderful work you do! 

Yours sincerely, 

Jack Armour & Helen Joughin






23 November 2004








Board members: Pastor Daniel Noh & Grace Noh (guardians),  Pastor Theunis Pretorius & Emmie Pretorius (treasurer),  

Dr. Claire Barrett (secretary – tel. 051 933 6276) & Jack Armour (Chairman – tel. 0827718103)

